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Montgomery County – Alcoholic Beverages – 
Class BD–BWL Licenses – Multiple Licenses 

MC 18-25 
 
House Bill 1174 allows a holder of a Class BD-BWL license to obtain a second BD-BWL 
license.  A Class BD-BWL license allows the licensee to sell beer and wine for on-or off 
premises consumption and liquor for on-premises consumption.  Under the bill, if a second 
license is issued, the sale of beer and wine authorized by that license for off-premises 
consumption is restricted to private-label products manufactured exclusively for the license 
holder.  The privileges to sell beer, wine, and liquor for on-premises consumption will remain 
the same under the second license.  
 
The County supports this legislation. 

 


